SPER acknowledges the Treaty relationship that all citizens of
Canada are part of. We affirm that relationship.

SPEA strives to adhere to the recommendations put forward in the Truth and Reconciliation
Commission of Canada: Calls to Action report. We are committed to the goal of reconciliation
through Education and Sport.



